
Canon Burrows CE Primary School 
Newsletter : Friday 7th July Issue 556 

 

4LP 

 

1AL 

 

 

Key Stage 2 Value 
Voucher Winners 

Jake Yr 5 

Yvonne Yr 4 

 Friendship 

Ava– Yr3, Hareem 
Yr1, Madeleine Yr3 

Gennerosity 

Evie Yr2 

Perseverance 

Harriette Yr2 

 

 

The Eco councillors who 

represented school at the 

ECO MEEN conference  

“Our vision is of a just and harmonious society where Canon Burrows school 

community achieve the highest in everything we do, but we also remember those 

other standards; “the care, respect and help shown to others, the generosity of 

spirit, compassion and forgiveness. “ 
Awards: 

Citizen of  

the week 

Electricity 
Savers 

Tidy  

Classroom 

Well done to this week’s attendance winners–   

Your support for your child’s education is invaluable and the benefits pupils gain from 
being at school every day cannot be underestimated. Thank-you! 

Key Stage 1 Value 
Voucher Winners 

Oliver Yr 1 

Francesca Yr 1 



This week we have shown our Christian value of truth. 

Monday 10th July KS2  Movie night—tickets need to be pur-
chased before 12pm on 10/07 

Friday 14th July Reception class assembly. 

Friday 21st July Green Fair 

Thursday 27th July School closes 

We would like to wish Ms Martin lots of luck in her new role as she leaves Canon Burrows 
for pastures new.  Miss Walsh our new School Business Manager will be joining us in Sep-
tember. Until then, please be patient with the office as we will be operating at reduced ca-
pacity for the last few weeks.  

Christians believe that truth is revealed in the Bible and supremely in the 
person and life of Jesus Christ. Through Jesus’ teaching we are given an 
insight into the nature of God and the way in which He means us to live. 

This week, Miss Large, Mr Clark and the Key Stage Two eco councilors visited 
the MEEN conference to share our plastic free journey. At the start of the 
process, it was essential that we were honest about our current plastic usage: 
if we weren’t it would not have been possible for us to make improvements. 
Through our truthful evaluation, we were able to decide our next steps and 
work towards making God’s world a better place. 



Nursery 

 

Nursery enjoyed making water-
melon pizzas today using lots of 
the fruits from ‘The Very Hungry 
Caterpillar’. What a delicious 
snack!  

Nursery painted lady butterflies 
were released into the EYFS         
valley. Can you spot them in the 
pictures? What a treat to watch 
them grow and be set free! We 
were very excited!  

 

Year 5 

Year 5 visited The Bridgewater Hall 
this afternoon to play their ukuleles 
with the Halle Orchestra, they were 
fantastic!  

Some of our Eco team have been 
representing school at the MEEN 
conference. We have shared our 
plastic free journey and learned 
what other schools have been             
doing.  

Eco Club 






